[image: image1.jpg](\\(\ « xagidder, ha@/,,
.edow‘le We git /1

U E %, %

Urafirth Primary School




URAFIRTH PRIMARY SCHOOL         









                                                           
HEYLOR  

SHETLAND  

ZE2 9RH

Temporary Head Teacher : Mrs Wendy Fraser
Telephone   01595 807 460    

Email: urafirth@shetland.gov.uk                






Date:  10th November  2019
Urafirth School Newsletter January 2019

Happy New Year

Happy New Year and all the best for 2019. We hope you had a super holiday and enjoyed spending time with your families and friends.

Events

We are looking forward to a busy term with the following events already arranged:

· P7 trip to Ollaberry School to get to know other P7 pupils in the North Mainland Cluster – Tuesday 15th January

· Parent Council Meeting – Wednesday 16th January at 7pm

· Family Burns Night Supper at the St Magnus Bay Hotel – Friday 25th January – details to follow

· North Mainland Up Helly Aa visit from Jarls Squad – Friday 15th February

· Dental inspections for P1 – 7 – Tuesday 19th February

· School open day – Wednesday 27th February

· P7 all day trip to Brae Junior High – Tuesday 12th March

Adverse Weather

Just a reminder that information about school closures due to bad weather will be announced on local and national radio – Radio Shetland at 5.30pm, Radio Orkney at 7.30am and SIBC from 7.00am.  However parents/carers are responsible at all times for deciding whether to send their children to school. Parents can follow alerts on twitter. A direct link to this can be accessed through the Shetland Islands Council home page www.shetland.gov.uk click on twitter ‘follow@shetlslandsCll’ button at the top right corner of the page.

The school’s own communication tree will also be in action, to make sure everybody gets the message.
Edinburgh Trip 2019

With the Edinburgh trip for P5-7 happening in June, we are asking that all outstanding money is paid up by the end of May 2019. The initial cost of the trip was priced at £450. With the trip fund and the PSA contributing £100 per child, and everyone paying their £50 deposit; this will bring the balance left to pay for everyone to £300. You can pay in as many installments as you want. Cash or cheques to the Urafirth School Trip Fund can be handed in at the office, where you will be issued with a receipt.

Parent Pay

Just reminding you all that school lunches and milk should be paid on Parent Pay.

Lunches this term are £123.20 and milk for this term is £10.80
With your child’s attendance being added weekly, your balance will not show this amount initially. You can of course pay the whole amount if you wish, and it will be used up as the term progresses. Milk is a one off payment for the whole term regardless of absences.

Diary Dates
	Lerwick Up Helly Aa  (Occasional  holiday)
	Wednesday 30th  January 

	Long weekend 
	Friday 22nd  February and Monday 25th  February

	Last day of term 3
	Friday 29th March

	Easter holidays
	Monday 1st  April – Friday 12th  April inclusive

	First day back for children – term 4
	Monday 15th April

	Easter holiday
	Monday 22nd  April as it is Easter Monday

	Long Weekend (Occasional holiday)
	Friday 31st  May  



	School closes for summer break
	Friday 5th  July




As always if you need any more information about anything happening, do not hesitate to phone, e-mail or drop by the school.

Yours sincerely 

Wendy Fraser
